
 

BRIEF REPORT ON OBSERVANCE OF FIRE SERVICE WEEK, 2022 AT BGCL, KOLKATA 

78th Fire Service Week (FSW) was celebrated at BGCL, Kolkata from 14th April to 20th April 

2022 to sensitize all stakeholders about consequences of fire and to prevent/minimize losses 

from fire. The FSW commenced with display of Banner at various vantage locations e.g., BGCL 

office, operational CNG stations. In the opening ceremony, fire fighter’s pledge was 

administered to HSE & Fire Firefighting team. 

During FSW-2022, various programs were organised viz. Mockdrill, Quiz and Safety Poster 

drawing competition etc. 

In the closing ceremony, the winners were conferred with prizes wherein all award-winning 

safety posters were displayed. The FSW-2022 event proved to be successful & served the very 

purpose of its observance. Glimpses of various activities are shown in the following 

photographs (with tagging at below):  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Administering Fire Fighters Pledge 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mock drill competition at Operational CNG Station 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Quiz Competition at BGCL Office 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Closing ceremony & Prize distribution 


